
 

 

 

 

 

MRK Lighter, Fudi Lighters & Fashion Lighters 

Sold at various Victorian outlets  

18 September 2016 to 24 November 2016 

 

 

Defect  Lighters do not comply with the mandatory standard because they do not have the 
required safety warning stickers. 

Hazard  Potential misuse due to insufficient labelling and possible burns. 

What to do Consumers should return the product to their place of purchase for a full refund. 

Contact details Further information is available from Gemwide Trading on 03 9548 8989. 

 

 

 


